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In order to help you prepare for the autumn exams, we’ve answered some of the key questions you 
might have below. 

When are the autumn exams happening? 

• AS and A-level exams will start on Monday 5 October and finish on Friday 23 October.
• GCSEs will start on Monday 2 November and finish on Monday 23 November.

Here are the timetables for AS and A-levels and GCSEs. 

When will I get my results? 

• AS and A-level results will be out on Thursday 17 December.
• Results for GCSE Maths, GCSE English Language, Functional Skills, the AQA Certificate

and Level 3 Extended Project will be out on Thursday 14 January.
• All other GCSE results will be out on Thursday 11 February.

What do I need to revise? 

The exam papers will be the same as they would have been in the summer if exams had gone 
ahead, so you’ll need to prepare for all the usual elements of the papers. 

Our curriculum experts have put together exam and revision tips for lots of different subjects to 
help you with this. 

There’s no non-exam assessment (NEA) for the autumn exams – except for Art and Design. 

Will we be sitting the papers we would have taken in the summer, or are they new papers? 

You’ll be taking the exam papers we’d printed for the summer, so they’ll all have the original 
May/June dates on them – but don’t worry, the invigilators will be checking to make sure you’ve got 
the right papers. 

What can I do if I’m feeling stressed? 

It’s perfectly normal to feel stressed about taking exams. There’s some advice on our website 
about how to manage exam stress and where you can get extra support if you need it. We’ve also 
tried to put your mind at rest by answering some questions about things that cause unnecessary 
anxiety for students every year. 

If you have any questions that aren’t answered here, you should speak to your school or college. 
But you can also call us on 0800 197 7162.

And remember to follow us on Twitter, where you’ll find useful advice for exams and exam day, 
and you can ask us any questions you might have. 

Good luck with your exams! 

http://filestore.aqa.org.uk/admin/t_table_pdf/AQA-TT-GCE-NOV20.PDF
http://filestore.aqa.org.uk/admin/t_table_pdf/AQA-TT-GCSE-NOV20.PDF
https://www.thestudentroom.co.uk/revision/aqa/
https://www.aqa.org.uk/student-and-parent-support/managing-stress
https://twitter.com/aqa/



